Minutes from Sunday 20th November 2011

Present
Colin Meek 

Murray Robertson



Kenny Mearns

Colin Partridge

John Walsh

Kane Kirkwood

Colin Banham

Alistair 
Kenton Jones
Saran Jones
Ted Finch

Shona Young

Colin B raised the following 3 points

Whether the President of the club should be known as the President or Chairman.  It was decided to discuss this at the first committee meeting when the constitution would be reviewed.

The Development Squad was discussed and again it was decided to discuss this at a later meeting.

Colin suggested reducing the monthly meetings to 3 or 4 times a year but it was decided that until the new committee feels that things are running better the monthly meetings would continue.

Coaching Matters

Saran to contact present and past coaches to see if they are still willing to coach for the club.  Also to ask what days of the week would suit them best for coaching and to see if any of them are able to help out with Decembers sessions.

Saran agreed to continue coaching the introductory group.  Ideally the aim is to get one coach in charge of each age group.  Parents need to be encouraged to assist with training when possible.

Session Training
Sessions need to be structured to athletes goals.  More information needed on website regarding sessions and what groups they are aimed at.  Sessions will be tailored to specific goals and future races.  Next races to be targeted are Broxburn and Falkirk cross country.  There is a possibility that Sunday sessions in January could be in Broxburn to allow athletes to become familiar with the course.

Murray raised a point to reduce the club training sessions to one night per week until the new coaching structure is in place but it was decided to remain with the Wednesday and Friday sessions until the end of the year and to find out the coaching situation before making any changes.  The Sunday sessions will be cancelled until further notice.

Sessions may be moved to Tuesdays and Thursdays in 2012 but no decision was made on this until the coaching situation is clarified and what would best suit both coaches and members.

New Members

It was discussed on how the committee should welcome new members and introduce them to the club in a more structured manner.

Website

Kenton agreed to create a page on the website every quarter with the clubs mission and goals, races that the club will be targeting and the sessions explained to gear the athletes to these races.  Murray will provide better explanation of sessions for Kenton to put on line.

Constitution and Welfare Statement to go on website once reviewed. Kenton will discus this with Neil.

Contact details for all committee members will be put on the website to enable club members to contact the committee with any issues.

Social Event

Shona to contact Colin M with possible dates in December for a festive social evening for both club and family members.

Agenda

Shona to compile an agenda for every committee meeting one week before the meeting and circulate this to all committee members.  Any matters to be placed on the agenda need to be emailed to Shona no later than one week before the committee meeting.  Kenton will supply a sample agenda format for Shona to use.

Next committee meeting 

This has been scheduled to be held after the training session on Wednesday 14th December 2011.

